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15th July 2025 

Dear Families 

 

Puffins Residential Trip to Porthpean Outdoor Education Centre 

Summer Term – dates to be confirmed 

 

It is with tremendous excitement that we can share with you details for next year’s 

residential trip for children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6. We will be visiting Porthpean Outdoor 

Activity Centre in St Austell, Cornwall. We have visited Porthpean several times before 

and had a fantastic time! 

We understand there is an enormous amount of trust involved in school residential 

trips. As this will be a ‘first’ for some of our children, we would like to assure you that 

the highest health and safety precautions will be taken and appropriate risk 

assessments completed. We are with your children for the duration of the trip and 

work to ensure that their needs are met so that they may thoroughly enjoy and get 

the most out of their experiences. Further information and a full kit list will be sent out 

in the new academic year. 

This is a fantastic opportunity which works to its fullest with the support and involvement 

of the whole class.  

We would appreciate confirmation of your interest by Friday 18th July. It is reliant on 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 being able to commit to the cost which is £250 per child. The cost 

cover transport, accommodation, food and all activities. We are asking for a deposit 

of £50 to be paid on or before Friday 18th July. The whole amount needs to be paid 

by Thursday 2nd April.  

Please indicate your interest by paying your deposit via the app. 

If you have any concerns regarding the trip or the financial commitment, please do 

not hesitate to come and talk to us. 

 

Best regards  

The St Levan Team 


